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November 18, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
It has come to my attention that parent pick up from after school clubs and sporting events has 
presented an unsafe situation in our parking lot.  There is confusion as to the best way to 
gather children during this time and assure a safe environment as they walk to their parent’s 
car. 
 
Beginning on Monday, November 21st when picking up your child from an extra-curricular 
activity please PARK your car and meet your child at the preschool door (#20).  Children can 
then be safely accompanied through the parking lot.  Children should not walk through the 
parking lot unaccompanied.  Staff will ensure that students wait for their parent/person 
carpooling them.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Enjoy your weekend.  
 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 
 
 


